
HIGH COURT AT LUCKNOW

ORDER

Due to the recent spike in Covid-19 cases in Lucknow, the Ld. Registrar 

General has telephonically informed that Hon’ble the Chief Justice, High 

Court of  Judicature at Allahabad, has been pleased to direct  that  there 

shall  be  no  judicial  or  administrative  function  in  the  High  Court  at 

Lucknow on  20th and  21th July,  2020  and  also  that  there  shall  be  no 

physical/e-filing on  20th and 21th July, 2020.

All concerned are informed accordingly.

                                                                        Sd/-
Incharge Senior Registrar

19.07.2020


